


                          Mass Schedule—Heures des Messes 
 
     Monday  9:30 a.m.          Saint Lawrence O’Toole 

   Tuesday          7:00 p.m.          St. Augustine’s 

  Wednesday       4:00 p.m.           Saint Lawrence O’Toole (French) 

  Thursday  1:00 p.m.          Our Lady of Mercy    

  Friday         12:00 noon          St. Augustine’s 

          Saturday         Sunday 

            4:00 p.m. St. Augustine’s                9:00 a.m.  Saint Lawrence O’Toole 

                                      7:00 p.m. Our Lady of Mercy        11:00a.m.  St. Augustine’s 

                7:00p.m.  St. Augustine’s 

                 

Please Call the office at 857-4223 to reserve a Mass time. Deadline to reserve for weekend Mass is 

Friday at 12:00 noon. Plan to arrive 15 to 30 minutes prior to Mass to allow check in and seating. 

Welcome to Queen of All Saints Parish 
July 19th, 2020  Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
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                                                  Daily Readings  

Monday  Micah 6:1-4, 6-8; Matthew 12:38-42  

Tuesday  Micah 7:14-15, 18-20; Matthew 12:46, 48-50 

Wednesday  Feast: St. Mary Magdalene 2 Corinthians 5:14-17;  

                               John 20:1, 11-18  

Thursday  Jeremiah 2:1-3, 7-8, 12-13; Matthew 13:10-17 

Friday           Jeremiah 3:14-17; Matthew 13:18-23 

Saturday  Feast: St. James 2 Corinthians 4:7-15; Matthew 20:20-28 

Sunday  Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 1 Kings 3:5-12; Romans 8:28-30; Matthew 13:44-52 

      Church Support -Thank you for your generosity! 
Saint Augustine’s: Envelopes: $2,790.00 (80 env); Loose: $135.00; Ray of Hope: $895.00 (5env.): 

Donation: $50.00; Building Fund: $80.00 (4 env);  Pre-Authorized: $1,585.00 (32 env.) 

 

Saint Lawrence O’Toole:  Envelopes: $970.00 (30 env); Loose: $32.00; Masses: 

$30.00;  Pre-Authorized: $120.00 (4 env) 

 

Our Lady of Mercy: Envelopes: $825.00 (23 env.); Loose: $115.00; Candles: $45.00; 

Building Maintenance: $20.00; Vestaire St. Joseph: $205.00. 

 

Fr. Johnston is available for confessions at Saint Lawrence O’Toole on Tuesdays from 

1:00pm to 3:00pm and at St. Augustine’s on Wednesdays from 1:00pm to 3:00pm. Please 
call the office at 857-4223 to arrange an appointment.  

PLEASE NOTE: THERE WILL BE NO WEEKDAY MASSES OR CONFESSIONS SCHEDULED AT ST. AUGUSTINE’S, 
SAINT LAWRENCE O’TOOLE  OR OUR LADY OF MERCY DURING WEEKS OF JULY 20th to 24th AND  
JULY 27th to 31st.  
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Paulette Maillet 

Deceased Lemay Family Members 

Late Laurise Maillet 

Dr. Arsenault 

Late Marie Beaulieu 

Bernadette Tremholm 

Reg Legere 

Robin and Jean Despres 

Campbell Family 

Late Doris LeBlanc 

Frank Quinn 

Maureen Lemay 

Lynn Berube and Danny Gallant 

Frank Quinn 

Terry and Judy MacPherson 

Family 

Wife Jean 

Laurel Cliff 

Maureen Betts 

Anne Marie Landry 

SAINT LAWRENCE O’TOOLE 
Last weekend  

Michael Doug Maillet 
 son of Nicholas and Holly was welcomed into our Christian Family through the 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 
  

May the example of his parents, Godparents and all of us lead him to a  greater love of God. 

ST. AUGUSTINE’SRAY OF HOPE SOUP KITCHEN OPEN   

MONDAY TO FRIDAY  11:00am to 12:00 noon. 

 BAG LUNCH AT THE BACK DOOR.  

Thank you to all volunteers who continue to serve and allow the  

Ray of Hope Soup Kitchen to remain open. 

Prayers of the Faithful    
 

For the Church and our leader Pope Francis, who asks our whole human family to come together to care for 
each other and for the earth, our common home,  We pray: 

 

For world leaders and all who work tirelessly to balance health and economic concerns during this pandemic, 

We pray: 

 

For all seeking the courage to have difficult conversations about racism, appreciating the impact of words 
and actions – and even silence, We pray: 

 

For our faith community, reaching out to one another and supporting each other, during this difficult time, 

We pray: 

 

For all who are sick, for those who have died and to all who mourn the loss of a loved one.  We pray: 

We appreciate your continued support during this Covid-19 crisis. If possible, we ask you to continue your 

weekly / monthly donation. You can mail in your envelope or drop it off in the mail slot in the front door of the 

rectory which faces Dominion Street. If you would like to consider changing to pre-authorized payments, 

please call the office at 857-4223 to arrange this. Thank you for your continued generosity !! 
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Heartfelt Sympathy is extended  to Susan Godfrey 

and Family on the death of her brother  

Mike Quiqley  

and to Dawn Donahue on the death of her brother 

Shawn Donahue 

May they rest forever in the loving embrace of God 

St. Vincent de Paul 

 Summer Hours Monday and Thursday from 10:30 am until 
1:00pm. Donations may be left at the Drop Off Barn from 8:00 am until 
8:00 pm only. All Covid 19 Protocols will be in place and monitored. A limit of 
6 Customers is allowed in the store at one time for a 15-minute time period. 
Physical Distancing and hand washing will be monitored. The wearing of a 
face mask is required. 

CHANGES AT MASS 

A VOLUNTEER WILL BRING YOU TO YOUR PRE-ASSIGNED SEAT(S) 

THERE WILL BE ONE LECTOR FOR ALL READINGS, LECTOR WILL BE SEATED IN SANCTUARY 

THERE WILL BE NO ALTER SERVERS 

WILL NOT BE SINGING 

WE WILL WISH EACH OTHER THE PEACE OF CHRIST BY NODDING, SMILING, BOWING, WAIVING 

WE WILL BE SILENT WHEN RECEIVING HOLY EUCHARIST 

PLEASE KNOW THAT BEFORE EACH MASS, EVERY PEW, RAILING, DOOR HANDLE AND ALL BATHROOMS WILL BE 
CLEANED AND SANITIZED 

PLEASE MAKE SURE YOU TAKE ALL OF YOUR BELONGING WITH YOU WHEN YOU LEAVE 

ST. AUGUSTINE’S:  Evening Prayer Sundays at 6:30pm prior to 7:00pm Mass 
The Liturgy of the Hours (Evening Prayer) is the official set of prayers marking the 
hours of each day and sanctifying the day with prayer. This, along with the Eucharist, 
has formed part of the Church's public worship from the earliest times. If you plan on 
attending evening prayer only…. please call the office to register at 857-4223  

Please remember that you must call the parish office at 857-

4223 each week to reserve the next available spot for Mass.  

Thank you!  
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Exploring our Faith     
Stories and Gardens 

Do you have a favourite book you read on a regular or semi-regular basis? I do this with Angela’s Ashes, 
by Frank McCourt. I will not tell you how many times I have read it, but it is many, and I have learned 
that with each reading, different aspects of the book stand out for me depending on what is occurring in 
my own little world. “How could I not have noticed that before, it’s right there!?”  
 
Maybe there is a much-loved movie or television series you own on DVD or binge-watch regularly on 
Netflix. Some people do not like to admit this. In 2017, without identifying the customer, Netflix 
announced one person had watched Madagascar 3: Europe’s Most Wanted 352 times in a year. Less 
enthusiastically, there are a few different series I often re-watch in their entirety, like HBO’s The 

Sopranos.   
 
I enjoy revisiting Angela’s Ashes and The Sopranos as often as I do 
because I see or experience something new with each new reading/
viewing. As a teenager involved in my parish youth group, I 
attended a day-long workshop at the Catholic Information Center on 
Elmwood Drive where I was introduced to the practice of Lectio 
Divina by Sr. Pat Callaghan. There I learned my understanding of 
scripture would change and evolve over time as I developed in my 
faith, suggesting to me that my faith was organic and not static. The 
way in which the gospel spoke to me might be different depending 
on what was happening in my life.  

 
I suspect a great many of you have gardens this year because of how early and often I have encountered 
garden centers sold out of potting soil, annuals, and tomato plants. If you have been spending more time 
this year working the soil than normal (like Katy Mahoney wrote about in her recent reflection), do you 
hear differently the gardening analogies in Jesus’ parables? Do they resonate with you in a different way? 
I did not plant mustard seeds, but I planted many other kinds of plants and seeds, many of which had to be 
replanted because there was a frost AFTER the full moon in June which veteran gardeners told me was 
not supposed to happen, and yet there we were with frost in June.  
 
What to do? Start a tirade, weeping and gnashing my teeth? I guess not, so I bought more seeds, replanted 
them, and then watched them obsessively until they sprouted. For me, tending plants is a reminder of the 
connections between growing in faith and growing seeds; of nurturing and taking care of things to not 
merely grow them but to help them flourish. I cannot provide all my vegetables, flowers, and plants with 
the same environment or feeding regimen because they would not all flourish in the same way…that is 
not how God made them. This same premise applies to the way in which I attend to the development of 
my own faith, and through my pastoral work the faith of others. Assuming the Holy Spirit at work in my 
life looks the same as the Holy Spirit at work in your life would be an error in judgment on my part. 
However, just like plants need an appropriate amount of light to grow, I need to feel and experience God’s 
love for my faith to grow, and as Pope Francis reminds us: 
 

(God’s) love will make every seed of goodness present on the ground sprout and grow. This opens us up 
to trust and hope, despite the tragedies, the injustices, the sufferings that we encounter. The seed of 
goodness and peace sprouts and develops, because the merciful love of God makes it ripen. (Angelus, 
June 14, 2015) 

          Trevor Droesbeck 
          Archdiocese of Moncton 
          Office of Youth Faith Development 
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Attending Mass 
Please arrive 15 to 30 minutes prior to Mass to allow for  

check in and seating 

 

Some restrictions have been eased as to numbers allowed to gather with 

continued awareness of social distancing.  You must call the parish office at 

857-4223 Monday to Friday to reserve your place at Mass. (Deadline to reserve 

for weekend Mass is Friday at 12:00noon).  Please note: you must register for 

weekday Mass also. 

To register for Mass at Our Lady of Mercy please call Odette at 531-0252 or 

Mike at 351-4263. We will continue the original weekday Mass schedule.  

 

 Please follow these guidelines: 
 In the parking lot, stay safely 6 feet apart. 

 At the church entrance, stop and allow the volunteer to check you in. 

 Inside the door, stop and you will be given hand-sanitizer (your hands will  be 
‘squirted’ ) 

 Inside the church, follow the volunteer to your assigned seat 

 During Mass, follow all arrows and markings on the floor, so we all stay safely 6 feet 
apart 

 During Mass, enjoy the Music Ministry, Hum along, but for now, no singing. 

 After Mass, respect the safety of keeping the 6 feet between you and your fellow 
parishioners while leaving the building and when out in the parking lot. 

Dispensation from Mass  

During this pandemic, the dispensation of Sunday Mass is given to those who can not go, those 
fearful to go, and those advised not to go, to church. Rather, these faithful are invited to read the 
Word of God and to pray in their homes and to participate in the celebrations of the Mass via TV, 
radio and/or the Internet. 

Those who are sick (fever, cough, etc), those over the age of 70 and those with medical or at-risk 
conditions are asked to assess their own risk and ultimately, to  make their own decision. For your 
own safety and to increase your comfort level, we encourage everyone to wear his or her own mask. 






